
 
NOTICE REGARDING  

NIAGARA FRONTIER TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY 
AIRPORT REVENUE BONDS 

 
Information on this website, particularly forecasts, projections, estimates or other “forward-
looking statements,” marketing information, expressions of opinion, press releases and similar 
information, is not intended to be used and may not be relied upon by prospective purchasers or 
current or beneficial owners of the Authority’s airport revenue bonds, or by the investing public, 
including rating analysts, financial advisors, or any other members of the investment community. 

Potential purchasers of the Authority’s Airport Revenue Bonds, Series 2019A and 2019B (the 
“Series 2019 Bonds”) must rely solely on the information contained in the Authority’s Official 
Statement pertaining to the Series 2019 Bonds in making any decision to purchase the Series 2019 
Bonds. The Official Statement pertaining to the Series 2019 Bonds may be obtained from: 

John T. Cox 
Chief Financial Officer 
716-855-7250 
716-855-6682 Fax 
john_cox@nfta.com 

 
Information pertaining to the Authority’s other outstanding airport revenue bonds may be obtained 
only from the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board’s Electronic Municipal Markets Access 
(EMMA) system, the current Internet Web address of which is www.emma.msrb.org.   

 


